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We hope you have lots planned for the Bank holiday and half term week off.  

Please do come to the AGM as it is good to hear just how well we are doing and to give you all the 
chance to help us shape the group to be an amazing one. All ideas are welcome and any help no 
matter how small is gratefully received. Badges are being awarded as well. 

Have an amazing break        Akela, Baloo and Ferao 

It’s nearly half term…… 

 

 

Uniform  

We hope the decision to relax the uniform 
requirements to just jumper and scarf for most 
weeks has been a good thing for you all and 
the notice you receive for full uniform is 
working. There will still be a need for smart, full 
uniform throughout the term but we will remind 
you of those dates through email and Baloo 
saying at the end of a meet. 

We’ll be getting very mucky pretty soon  

 

Upcoming Events 

 

AGM – BBQ & family fun 

Saturday 4th June @ 2.30pm 

 

12th Northolt Group Camp 

Friday 10th June – Sunday 12th June 

 

Reminders to Cubs 

 Bring a smile 

 Put your thinking caps on 

 Expand your comfort zone 

 Have fun  

Note to Parents  

If Cubs are bringing in trip money or Subs 
can they please give them to Baloo so that 
we can keep track in one place. We are 
investigating the possibility of online BACS 
payments for the future. 

Don’t forget to load any pictures up onto the facebook page so we can all see if anything is completed 
at home. 

Search for - 12th Northolt Beavers, Cubs, Scouts group 

100 years Challenges 
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We awarded 26 badges since Easter and have made a 

huge dent in many, many more.. 
 
 
We have lots now saving up to be given at the AGM.  
 
 
There are many the Cubs can do at home so if you cannot see what they are working on 
through OSM then please get in touch and one of us will pull that information for you. 
 
 

Wednesday 9th June  Baloo is hoping to arrange a night at a local horse riding stables 

so drop off and pick up will be there. We will not be able to complete the Equestrian badge 
in one go but Baloo is trying to strike a deal for the Cubs to be able to as cheaply and 
efficiently as possible. Further communication will be with you as soon as possible so please 
check for emails. 
 
If any of you know of any local community projects happening in the area then please let 
us know. Baloo is also in talks with a residential home at the moment to help with some 
badges. Alternative options are always a good idea. 

 
 

 

Recap so far 

 

 

Group Camp 

Our first group camp and we are just a little bit excited.  
 
Cubs and Scouts are arriving Friday 10th evening to pitch tents, have dinner and a lot of fun.  
 
Saturday morning they will be up and making breakfast before our young Beavers join us. 
We have an action packed day for everyone before campfire merriment and the sound of 
snoring.  
Sunday afternoon again is fun and games before we pack up and go home. 
 
Now if you are like me you can’t wait to pack your child off for a weekend but I know 
sometimes parents find it very hard to be away from their cherubs. I cross my heart and 
promise we will take good care of them, so please encourage them to join us for the 
weekend.  
They don’t need to be worrying about being scared one bit, by all means bring comfort toys, 
I’ll be bringing my teddy. We’ll take one step at a time and after they have done the first 

night they will wonder what all the fuss is about... See you there  


